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The following guidelines regarding ear buds will be observed. 

1. The Library carries ear buds for the patrons to use with the computers. 
2. Patrons will be charged a nominal fee of $2.00 for each set of ear buds.  These ear buds are 
then the sole property of the patron and can be used whenever they bring them to the Library. 
The Library staff will not be held responsible for lost or misplaced ear buds within the Library. 
3. Children are encouraged to keep the volume of the electronic devices to a reasonable level 
as to not disturb other patrons. 
4.  Library staff will monitor the volume levels and following the behavior policy guidelines, may 
request the patrons to reduce the volume on their devices. The volume,  
if determined to exceed acceptable levels resulting in numerous reminders to “turn down the 
volume” the patron may be asked to conclude their session on the electronic device.   
5.  Children are encouraged to bring their own ear buds or head phones when visiting the 
library. 
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